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To whom it may concern,

Corruption, kickbacks, corporate benefits and deals are being exposed in
the US.

Your new bill to removes scrutiny and give ridiculous power to a likely
corrupted member is another example of why distrust in government is
high. We are losing our country to short term greedy thinkers who are
without care or conscience for the environment.

"Democracy in the NT is under threat.

Yesterday, the CLP government introduced the Territory Coordinator Bill
to the legislative assembly. This bill would give the Chief Minister and
an unelected bureaucrat a sweeping range of powers, including the
ability to exempt a development project from thirty-two of the
Territory's existing laws.

Many of you will have already made a submission on this bill - but the
government has refused to make them public, or disclose how many were
opposed. Now that the bill (and it is even worse than the draft!) has
come before Parliament, there is the opportunity for a Legislative
Scrutiny Committee to seek further input from the public and report back
on whether the bill should be passed."

Disgusting corruption will be exposed. Many of us love our country and
care to protect it.

Sincerely,
Anna Harpley




